
 Tasia Wallace (Ms) 

                                                    Long Hill District, 

                                                    Whitehouse P.O, 

                                                    Westmoreland. 

                                                     February 15, 2014 

 

To the members of  KASSSI, 

 

This letter serves to inform you of how appreciative I am of the laptop that 

was donated to me. It has really impacted on my life and has helped profoundly 

in my studies. Receiving this laptop has also provided me with an element of 

safety. Before, I needed to use computer equipment at Internet Cafes and 

schools’ libraries; this enviably meant staying out late into the evenings 

incurring risks as I travelled home alone.  

 

Having this Laptop also enables me to complete my assignments and submit 

them in a timely manner. I now feel more stimulated to achieve academically, I 

am more rested and as a consequence, better placed to explore my intellectual 

resources. This has really been a blessing to me and so I express my sincerest 

gratitude to the team, KASSSI, not just on a personal level, but for the work that 

your team continues to perform in our community.  

 

I am an active member of the community working with the Community 

Development Committee (CDC) and the Collaborated Christians in Action 

(CCIA). We deliver programmes of befriending, empowerment and mentoring 

etc. I aim to add initiatives from KASSSI to this list, regardless of the outcome 

of my request for I am impressed by your resolution, and your drive is 

infectious.    



 

 

May the Lord continue to send his richest blessings upon you all as you 

continue his good works. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

T.Wallace (Ms.)                                                           

 


